SGS PHILIPPINES, INC. PRESENTS THIS

CERTIFICATE OF
ATTENDANCE

to

SABAI WONGSAENCHAI

For participating in the “SGS Seminar: Sampling and Testing Based on GAFTA Standards”
held on November 24, 2016 at the Oakwood Premier Joy~Nostalg Center Manila.
Your presence added considerable value to the event for which SGS in the Philippines is grateful.

JOHNY BOERJAN JOSE B. DECOLONGON
Vice President Division Manager
Global Technical Governance Agriculture, Food and Life

and Service Excellence for SGS

WHEN YOU NEED TO BE SURE



